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Governing Body Attendance at Meetings – 2020-21 
Southridge First School  
 
 
The Chair of the Governing Body is:          Steve Williams  
The Vice Chair of the Governing Body is:  Lindsey Massie (up to 30/06/2021) 
 
The Governing Body’s structure and membership is outlined in the table below and within that structure it has the following committees: 
 
  

GOVERNOR  CATEGORY 
APPOINTED 

BY OR 
ELECTED 

TERM OF OFFICE 
DATE 

STEPPED 
DOWN 

FULL GOVERNING BODY MEETINGS 

ATTENDANCE AT 
COMMITTEE 

MEETINGS, E.G. (F) 2 
OF 6, (S) 3 OF 3 

   START 
DATE 

EXPIRY 
DATE 

 Potential meetings 
per year 

Actual Attendance   

Benjamin Box Parent  23/10/2018 22/10/2022  5 5  

Laura Heads Co-opted  20/10/2015 21/10/2024  5 5  

Cheryl Instone Co-opted  11/06/2019 10/06/2023  5 5  

Pauline May-
Lennox Local Authority  06/12/2016 08/02/2025  5 5  

Jen Rowland Co-opted  15/09/2020 14/09/2024  4 4  

Ian Selkirk Co-opted  08/06/2015 07/06/2023  5 4  

Finn Willcock Headteacher  05/03/2021   4 4  

Steve Williams Parent  01/10/2018 30/09/2022  5 5  

         

Leavers       

Sue Hall Headteacher  01/01/2000  31/12/2020 2 2  

Lindsey 
Massie 

Parent  01/07/2017  30/06/2021 5 5  

Finn Willcock Staff  01/09/2016  04/03/2021 4 4  

         

         

 
 
Associate Members 
 

GOVERNOR  CATEGORY 

 
 
 

COMMITTEE 
APPOINTED 

TO 

VOTING 
RIGHTS ON 

THAT 
COMMITTEE 

TERM OF OFFICE 
DATE 

STEPPED 
DOWN 

FULL GOVERNING BODY MEETINGS 

ATTENDANCE AT 
COMMITTEE 

MEETINGS, E.G. (F) 2 
OF 6, (S) 3 OF 3 

    START 
DATE 

EXPIRY 
DATE 

 Potential meetings 
per year 

Actual Attendance   
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Guidance for schools when completing the above: 
 
The yellow sections can be populated by Governor Services.  The green section is available for schools that buy into the Clerking SLA. 
 
 
Re. Associate Members 
 
As above, and the website should advise which committees they are a member of and what their voting rights are on those committees. 
 
Please note, in accordance with the Governing Body’s Code of Conduct governors may be suspended for failing to provide the information above. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


